
 

 

 

MASS SCHEDULE (MARCH 28—APRIL 23) 
Monday—Wednesday—Friday: 7:15 a.m. 
Tuesday—Thursday—Saturday: 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday: 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

OUR COMMUNITY IS SERVED BY: 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 
Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, 
cflorez@smlparish.org 
Deacon Ken Motylinski 
Deacon Timothy R. Collins 
Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 
Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 
Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 
Jean E. Hoover, School Principal 
MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 
Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 
Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 
Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Marketing and Evangelization  
Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 
William P. Kiernan,  Michael Maher, Parish Trustees 
 

OFFICE HOURS:  

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.– 4:00 p.m.  
 

ST. MARY THE LAKES ONLINE: 

Web Site Address: http://www.smlparish.org 
Email address: email@smlparish.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 
School website: http://www.smlschool.org 
Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

PARISH REGISTRATION:  ALL ARE WELCOME! 

“God is rich in mercy, because of His boundless love for us.”  
Ephesians 2:4 tells us God’s love knows no boundaries and neither 
does St. Mary of the Lakes. New parishioners, regardless of where 
they live, are welcome and encouraged to register at our parish.  
Registration forms are available at the doors of the church, in the 
parish office, and on our website at smlparish.org. (click on contact 
us/registration). 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Confessions are heard Saturdays 
after 9:00 a.m. Mass and from 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. You may also 
call the parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK: Please call the parish office anytime or 
speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: Baptisms are celebrated on the second 
and fourth Sundays of the month. Parents must attend a Baptism 
Preparation Session prior to their child’s Baptism. Sponsors also are 
encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 
as early as possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY: Congratulations to our engaged  
couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA): If you or  
someone you know is considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if 
you were baptized Catholic but never received the Eucharist and/or  
Confirmation, call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to 
pass or fail. There is only faith to give and share.  
 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

MINISTERIAL VISITS: The Sacraments are available to anyone 
confined to home or institution. Please contact the rectory if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  

40 Jackson Road, Medford, New Jersey 08055  

April 10, 2016 

Parish Website School Website 

LOCATION, TELEPHONE NUMBERS: 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Rd. 654-8208 Ext.110 
Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 
St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 
Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 
Parish Youth Minister 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.311 
St. Vincent de Paul Jones Rd  953-0021  



 

 

 

Please pray for the soul of  

Zena Kobiela 

and keep her family in your prayers. 
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     Sunday 

  7:30 a.m. 
  9:00 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
12:00 p.m. 
 
  6:00 p.m. 
 
     Monday 

   7:15 a.m. 
 
 
    
    Tuesday 

   9:00 a.m. 
 
  
  Wedneday 

   7:15 a.m. 
 
 
   
  Thursday 

    9:00 a.m.  
 
  
 

      Friday 

    7:15 a.m. 
 
      
  Saturday 

   9:00 a.m. 
 
   5:30 p.m. 
 
     Sunday 
 
    7:30 a.m. 
    9:00 a.m. 
  10:30 a.m. 
 
 
  12:00 p.m. 
     
    6:00 p.m. 
   

 
April 10 

For Our Parishioners 
Bill Ferrara—Pat Mensel  
Josie Simone—The Feeley Family 
Helen Donnelly—Irma Lorenz 
John Piontkowski—Rose and Johnny  
James Gushue—The Rieger Family 
 
April 11 

Kenneth Motylinkski Sr.—Joe and Chris 
Volpe 
Robert Rhoad—Russ and MaryBeth Bassett 
 
April 12 

Geraldine Costello—Lori and Gary Woods 
Josephine Dandrea—Al and Geri Tumolillo 
 
April 13 

Kay Ogens—Nancy Sanson 
Angelina Incognito—Christine Brandt 
Anthony Capone—The Jobes Family 
 
April 14 

Bill Weaver—His Parents 
Josephine Dandrea—Fran and Bob  
McQuillan 
 
April 15 

Geraldine Friebel—Joanne Marinelli 
Robert Rhoad—Karen and Joe Garcia 
 
April 16 

Santa M. Corigliano—Tina Marie 
Joanne Marinelli—Fran and Bob 
Mary and Harold Dubell—The Family 
 
April 17 
 
For Our Parishioners 
Yolanda Fidell—Her husband 
Lucille Pacholski—Frank and Kathy  
Del Rossi and Family 
Nancy Swift—Betty Dunham 
Marguerite C. Costello—Sharon Heller and 
Tina Marie Nielsen 
Peter Ferretti—Edele Hicks 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Third Sunday of Easter 

Prayer requests over a year old will be placed in a  
category called Long Term Prayer Requests. These 
names will not be individually published, but they will be 
prayed for every day at Mass. 

Long Term Prayer Requests, as well as the  
following: Al Tumolillo, Mary Hamilton, Tyson  
Aromando French, Robert Rogers, Patricia Thomas, Don 
Raman, Louis Tedeski, Kathryn Zaleski, Colin Yearly, 
Joanne Kojeski, Evelyn Doherty, Cathryn Roberts,  
Jennifer Kenderdine, Frank Parker, Morgan Kelly,  
Florence  DeRenzis, Jeffrey Edwards, Anne Flinn,  
Norman Rebel, Pam Poling, Bruce Bunning, Joseph  
Rowan, Kristin Hurley, Camille Smith, Stephen Schmitt, 
Manuel Pernas, Ron Lyczak, Kimberly Shifflett, Ron 
Sabo, Maureen Layman, Alyson Long, Margaret Lane, 
Elizabeth Murphy, John Orio, Dick Uth, Alex Roggio, 
Brooke Conklin, Michael Josephs, James Zuratt, Reily 
Gardner, Andrew Lee, Leslie Brown, Alexander  
Jennings, Colleen Patton DeSantis, Carol Santos,  
Marguerite Fenimore, AJ Russo and Michael Delissio. 

Pray for the Sick 

 

 
 

 
 

GM3 David Lewis, USN, LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign 
Sean Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; Private John  
Anderson, USA; C2C Kyle Brandt, USAF; Captain  
Matthew Sturgis, USA Spc. Nicholas Graham;  
1st Lt. Erin Corcoran, USA; 1st LT Katherine Collins, 
USA; Ensign Jeremy Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas  
Lawrence, USA, Lt. Matthew Knepper USN        

                  Thank you for your service to our country. 

Baptism  

We welcome Scarlett Leigh Thompson 
 who will be Baptized this weekend. 

May the tenderness of Mary be present in the life of 
those who are close to the sick and help them be atten-
tive to their needs, because they look at them with eyes 
full of love.                                                  Pope Francis 



 

 

 

 

A Plenary Indulgence During 
 This Year of Mercy 

 

Pope Francis has granted that we may obtain a 
plenary indulgence  during the Year of Mercy. 
An indulgence is described as a remission of 
the temporal punishment from sins that are  
already forgiven. Venial sins are forgiven at  
every Mass through the penitential rite or  
reception of Holy Communion. Mortal sins are  
forgiven through the Sacrament of Confession. 
A plenary indulgence removes all temporal  
punishment while a partial indulgence removes 
part of it.  
 

To gain indulgences, either partial or plenary, it 
is necessary that the faithful: 
 

• be in the state of grace (free from all sin);  
• confess all mortal sins; 
• receive Holy Eucharist; 
• pray for the intentions of the Holy Father; 

and 
• make a pilgrimage within 20 days to and  

pass through a Holy Door of Mercy.  
 

In the Diocese of Trenton, there is a Holy Door 
of Mercy at the following churches: 
 

St. Aloysius, Jackson 
St. Barnabas, Bayville 
St. Catherine, North Middletown 
St. George, Titusville 
St. Gregory the Great, Hamilton Square 
St. Mary, Colts Neck 
St. Mary, Middletown 
St. Paul, Burlington 
St. Peter Church, Point Pleasant Beach 
St. Robert Bellarmine, Freehold 

 

Visit www.dioceseoftrenton.org for dates/ times. 

Receiving Low Gluten Host 
 

If you have Celiac disease and prefer to receive a 
low gluten host, go to the railing by the Tabernacle 
at the end of Holy Communion and identify  
yourself. A priest, deacon, or Eucharistic minister 
will give you a consecrated low gluten host at that 
time. 

Daily Mass Schedule Through April 23rd 
 

Until April 23rd, 7:15 a.m. Mass will be offered 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday; 9:00 a.m. Mass 
will be offered Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday.  
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Stewardship  

Easter—$88,221.81  
April 3—1st Collection—$30,902.30 

Today is Community Sunday  

Join fellow parishioners/ministries after Mass in  the 
Emmaus Center for coffee and other refresh-
ments—a great  time to meet other parishioners, 
especially new Catholics, and learn more about our 
ministries.  

Parish Health Ministry Celebrates 20 Years 
of Service Today 

Today, at the 9:00 Mass, the  
Parish Health Ministry will  
celebrate two decades of service. 
Current and former members are 
expected to attend the  
celebration of this milestone.  

Coffee and refreshments will be served afterward in 
the Emmaus Center. The Ministry continues to  
support and promote spiritual and physical wellness 
for the parish community and Medford/Medford 
Lakes residents by providing health education/
information, screenings, counseling, referrals,  
advocacy and visitation to individuals and groups.  
 

Be sure to congratulate them and taste a piece of 
their celebration cake! 

Tomorrow Night, April 11th, 
is Ministry Night  

 

So that our new Catholics can grow in and feel part 
of our community, we are hosting a Ministry Night 
for them and all parishioners tomorrow night,  
Monday, April 11th at 7:00 p.m. in the Emmaus 
Center.  

Representatives from many of our more than 70 
ministries will speak about what their group’s  
mission is and what kinds of activities and  
organizations they are involved with. They also 
hope that new members or current parishioners will 
want to share their talents and/or interests in one or 
several of our ministries.  

Do you know what our ministries are or what they 
do? If not, perhaps this is the time to find out! 
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  March Update 

This monthly update is a report from the 
Diocese of Trenton on Faith in Our Future, 
the pastoral planning process to strengthen 
parishes. For complete and/or additional 
information, visit www.smlparish.org. 

Cohort Process Now Underway  
For the first time in the Faith in Our Future 
(FIOF) initiative, neighboring parishes came  
together as small groups, or Cohorts, in March to 
begin the next step of the pastoral planning  
process.  
 
The Parish Cohorts, made up of several Parish 
Core Teams, began their work during one of five 
training sessions on March 15-16 throughout 
Burlington, Mercer, Monmouth and Ocean  
Counties. There are 25 Parish Cohorts, ranging 
in size from three to six parishes.    
 
The Parish Cohort process is Step 2 in an 
18-month, 8-step overall initiative. In this step, 
Cohorts will use what they learned from the  
self-study/evaluation that included parishioner 
surveys, town hall meetings, small group  
discussions and verification of parish census and 
sacramental data. Each Cohort will work as a 
single unit, determining how best to strengthen 
the parishes included in its group. They are 
tasked with evaluating their parishes and  
developing suggestions for an organizational 
model or models that will allow the parishes to 
meet the goals set by Bishop O’Connell for the 
future of the Diocese.  
 

More than 500 parishioners took part in the 
March training with the Cohorts having a total of 
six meetings from March through May. They will 
then submit their preliminary suggestions to the 
Planning Commission by June.  
 

Representatives of the pastoral planning  
consultant firm, the Reid Group, conducted the 
training sessions, walking cohort members 
through organizational details and helping them 
to understand their roles in the overall process. 
Each training session also afforded an  
opportunity for Cohorts to get to know one  
another and begin to share findings from the 
their parish self-studies. 

Visit our parish website, www.smlparish.org, for 
complete information.  

Planning Commission 
Preparation Begins  

The first gathering of the Diocesan Planning 
Commission also took place in March when it 
began preparing for the role it will play in the 
FIOF initiative prior to its primary work in June. 
This is when the Commission will review  
suggestions from Parish Cohorts, in light of the 
established goals, and return preliminary  
recommendations to the Cohorts with a  
rationale.  
 
After the Cohorts have taken the time to study/
comment on those recommendations, the  
Commission will meet in October to offer final 
recommendations for the Bishop to consider.  
 
The 20 or so members of the Planning  
Commission are priests, deacons, women  
religious, and lay men and women from all four 
counties of the Diocese who have been  
identified because of their experience in the  
parish, school and ministry setting or their  
professional expertise. Each was invited by 
Bishop O’Connell in order that the membership 
reflect the make-up of the diocesan community, 
from a wide variety of church, education, and 
business perspectives. Each commissioner will 
be assigned to a county based, for the most 
part, on where they live or work. 

St. Mary of the Lakes: Parish Cohort 

The Parish Cohort to which St. Mary of the Lakes  
belongs is comprised of St. Mary of the Lakes, 
St. Isaac Jogues, Holy Eucharist, St. Joan of Arc 
and St. John Neumann. This Cohort is chaired by 
Father Dan. Subcommittee designees from each 
parish also have been appointed in the areas of 
Stewardship, Evangelization, Sacraments, and 
Community Life. Subcommittee members from 
St. Mary of the Lakes include: Pat Kiernan,  
Evangelization; Marta deGisi, Sacramental Life; 
Marylynn Skahan, Communal Life; and  
Dr. James Dwyer, Stewardship. 
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Baptismal Font Dedication To Deacon 
Joe Patton  

On April 17th, the Fourth Sunday of 
Easter, the Church celebrates 
Good Shepherd Sunday to reflect 
on Jesus’ care of and love for us.  
 

On this day, at the 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
St. Mary of the Lakes will honor 
one of our own “good shepherds,” 
when the baptismal font will be 

dedicated in memory of Deacon Joe  Patton. In 
addition to serving our parish as a deacon, Joe 
was the spiritual director for the Society of  
St. Vincent de Paul from 1990- 2006. 

 
 
 
 

ACA Update 
 

We are very grateful to everyone who gave to the 
2016 Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA). Our parish has 
currently exceeded our goal by sixteen percent, or 
$164,621.00 in pledges. ACA pledge forms are at 
the doors of the Church for parishioners who have 
yet to make their gift.  
 
Outreach to the Poor and Vulnerable: Diocesan 
Parish Counseling Services: Parishioners have  
access to short term counseling (up to 6 sessions) 
at locations throughout the Diocese. The program 
was developed by Catholic Charities and the  
Diocese of Trenton. Licensed counseling  
professionals are available to help parishioners 
through difficult issues such as marital problems, 
raising children, eldercare, bereavement or the 
stress of job loss that can be successfully  
addressed by brief counseling support. Pastors and 
parish priests of the Diocese can refer parishioners 
to the parish counseling services. 

Caring for Homeless Families and 
Those in Need April 24th—May 1st 

When: As a member of the Interfaith Hospitality 
Network, we are blessed to have our next week 
of caring for homeless families from Sunday, 
April 24th to Sunday, May 1st. 

Where:  Emmaus Center 

What: We invite you to help us care for these 
unfortunate families. Sign up for assignments at 
the Jackson Road entrance today! Volunteers, 
including those with families/children, are  
welcome to join us. Opportunities for which we 
need assistance include:  

♦ Providing dinner at the Emmaus Center 

♦ Donating  and/or delivering food, including 
lunch items and other goods 

♦ Hosting from 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

♦ Socializing, dining with the families  

♦ Hosting overnight from 9:00 p.m. to 6:30 a.m. 

♦ Driving families from Emmaus Center to 
Moorestown day center at 6:30 a.m. 

♦ Driving families from day center to  
Emmaus Center at 5:00 p.m.  

♦ Setting up/taking down facilities 

♦ Laundering bed linens  

For more information, call Marie (609) 280-3625 
or Bill (609) 280-3624.   

Y.E.S. Ministry Makes Door of Mercy  
Pilgrimage; Parents, Families Invited 

The Y.E.S. Ministry will make a pilgrimage to the 
Holy Hour at St. Paul's Church in Burlington this 
coming Tuesday, April 12th. The group will leave 
the church parking lot promptly at 6:00 p.m. The 
hour of prayer begins at 7:00 p.m. St. Paul's 
Church is a designated Door of Mercy for  
Burlington County. Teens and their parents and 
families are invited to join us. Contact Linda Xerri at 
lxerri@smlparish.org.  

If you  can’t feed a hundred people, then just 
feed one.                      Blessed Mother Teresa 
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Annual Baby Shower April 23rd 

The Respect Life Ministry will hold 
its annual Baby Shower after each 
Mass Saturday, April 23rd and  
Sunday, April 24th. While every gift 
is used and useful, the following is 
a list of those items most  needed 

in order of urgency:  Baby Wipes, formula (Enfamil 
dry or liquid), baby bottles (Dr. Brown), onesies, 
socks, and pacifiers.  

Place gifts in the Baby Shower Bassinettes in the 
church. They will be distributed to Good Counsel 
Homes, Options for Women and 1st Way of  
Burlington which provide assistance to new babies 
and their mothers who chose LIFE. 

Daughters of St. Therese 

The Daughters of St. Therese will meet on Monday, 
April 25th at 7:00 p.m. in the church. All women and 
girls of the parish are welcome. Renew your hearts 
with prayer. (The date is different from our usual 
third Monday of the month due to Confirmation 
practice being held on April 18th. 

New Senior Adult Ministry 

For our seniors (ages 55 and up), there is a new 
opportunity to gather in fellowship, service, and  
action—a new Senior Adult Ministry. (Some of you 
may remember “The Silver Foxes”!) The first  
meeting will be May 10th at 7:00 p.m. in the  
Emmaus Center. Anyone wanting to participate 
and/or help create a platform for this new ministry, 
select a ministry leader, and exchange ideas about 
what the ministry will be about, sign up at the  
Jackson Road entrance or contact Pastoral  
Associate Christine Brandt, (609) 654-8208, Ext. 
113 or cbrandt@smlparish.org. 

Con?rmation This Month 

Confirmation will be celebrated Wednesday, April 
20th. Please pray for our eighth graders as they 
reach this milestone in their journey of faith. 

PTA’s 33rd Fashion Show, Confections 
and Couture, Features Area Boutiques 

 

St. Mary of the Lakes 
School PTA presents its 
33rd Annual Fashion 
Show, Confections and 
Couture, on April 14th from 
6:00 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. 
The show will be held at 
Lucien’s Manor located at 

81 West White Horse Pike in West Berlin.  

This year’s show is a Barbara O’Connor Production 
and will feature designs from Fashions by Penina of 
Marlton and Gem’n’i Boutique of Cherry Hill. Models 
include second and eighth grade students. There 
will also be a raffle for a wide array of gift baskets.  
 

Tickets are $55.00; includes dinner. Reservations 
are required, with payment in advance. For  
information or tickets, go to www.smlschool.org and 
click on the Fashion Show logo. Questions?  
Contact  Heather Cleaver (609) 668-0548,  
smlfashionshowtix@gmail.com. 

Vocation Mass, April 23, at 
Church With Holy Door of Mercy  

On Saturday, April 23rd, a Vocation Mass will be  
offered at St. Paul’s Church in Burlington at 8:00 
a.m. to encourage Catholics throughout Burlington 
County to join in prayer for an increase in vocations 
to the priesthood. Father Chris has kindly offered to 
host this Mass at his parish, which is also a Jubilee 
Year of Mercy Holy Door site. 

Meek - free from the addiction to ordinary 
power - you can become a conduit of true 
divine power to the world.                                             
        Bishop Robert Barron 
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   CORNER  

Charity Golf Tournament Bene?ts  
Homeless, Hungry, Others in Need 

St. Mary of the Lakes Knights of 
Columbus Council 6520 is  
hosting its 9th annual charity golf 
tournament on Monday, June 13, 
2016 at Medford  
Village Country Club.  

Proceeds benefit Medford’s  
Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
and the Interfaith Hospitality  
Network of Burlington County,  
two organizations that provide 
critical services, such as food, 

shelter, clothing and financial assistance to the needy 
in our area. We welcome men and women golfers 
and local businesses to support these vital  
organizations. 

Golf registration is $150.00 and includes greens fee, 
golf cart, lunch, hors d'oeuvres and a sit-down dinner. 
Dinner-only tickets (make it a date night!) are also 
available for $45.00.  

The tournament is a scramble format and begins with 
a shotgun start at 1:30 p.m. Cocktail hour  
follows the tournament and dinner begins at 6:30 p.m. 
A silent auction, raffle, and tombola offer some  
opportunities to win great prizes. 

Tax-deductible sponsorship opportunities are  
available for businesses and individuals. Options 
range from tournament sponsor to merchandise or gift 
certificate donations. 

To register, be a sponsor, or volunteer, visit 
www.medfordknights.org or contact Dave  
Santaspirt at spirt24@gmail.com or (609) 346-4021. 

Travel Card RafBe Bene?ts Seminarians 

This weekend at each Mass, The Knights of  
Columbus Council 6520 is selling $10 chances to 
win a $5,000 AAA MidAtlantic Travel Card. You 
can’t afford not to buy one!  

Proceeds will fund a monetary stipend for each 
Trenton diocese seminarian—a future priest. One 
of our parishioners won the Grand Prize for the 
past three years. This year, it could be you! 

The card can be used for any travel expense, 
such as airfare, train tickets, lodging, tours, cruise 
tickets, or even a stay at an all-inclusive resort. 

You can even split the 
payout between two or 
more trips, or take more 
than two people, up to 
the $5,000 value of the 
Travel Card.  

If you aren’t able to buy 
a ticket this weekend, call Ken Bodzioch at (609) 
744-1417. 

Popcorn, Franks, and a Movie  

The Knights of Columbus Movie  
Ministry at St. Joan of Arc, Marlton,  
offers Popcorn, Franks and a Movie on 
April 21st when they will show the 
movie, The Song, inspired by the Song 
of Solomon, at 7:30 p.m. in Pedata 

Hall.   

Ever Wondered What Just One Man Can 
Do? You’ll Want to Know The Knights   

If you’re interested in helping those in need,  
serving your parish, and growing in your faith, then 
consider joining the Knights of Columbus Council 
6520. As a member, you’ll be part of the largest 
Catholic fraternal organization in the world. 

Medford’s Knights of Columbus is involved in many 
charitable activities -- from children’s events to  
collecting food for those in need to parish  
maintenance. All the good works of the Knights are 
informed by four core principles: charity, unity,  
fraternity, and patriotism. 

Membership is open to men age 18 or older who 
accept the teaching authority of the Catholic 
Church on matters of faith and morals, aspire to 
live in accord with the precepts of the Church, and 
are in good standing with the Church. For more 
information, visit www.medfordknights.org. 



 

 

 

April is National Child Abuse  
Prevention Month  

More children are being trafficked for sexual  
exploitation due to the huge demand for younger  
victims from customers in the global sex industry. Pray 
for the children of the world during National Child 
Abuse Prevention Month. 

Parishioners Can Donate Altar Flowers, 
Make Prayer Requests 

Parishioners can now donate $130 for flowers on the 
altar to honor a loved one or to make a special  
prayer request. If you would like to adorn the altar, 
call the parish office at (609) 654-8208, Ext.110. 
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Is God Calling You? 
Find out at the Upcoming 

Vocation Discernment Meeting 

The Diocesan Priesthood Vocation  
Discernment meeting is a wonderful  
opportunity to share how God is calling you to 
serve in His Church. This month’s meeting will be 
held Sunday, April 24th from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 
p.m. at the Parish of Our Lady of Good Counsel, 
42 West Main Street,  Moorestown. Join the Very 
Rev. Damian McElroy, as he shares his experi-
ences of the priesthood and leads a discussion 
on discernment and vocations. Share how the 
Lord is working in your life. For further infor-
mation/register, contact the Diocese of Trenton 
Office of Vocations at (609) 406-7449. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

Pope John Paul II said, "I place much of my hope for 
the future of marriage in Worldwide Marriage  
Encounter,” which one could say was the best  
endorsement an organization could have. Married  
couples may want to consider playing ball this spring by 
signing up to hit a home run at a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend.  The next weekends are Apr 22-

A Message From the Environmental 
Awareness Committee 

Faith leaders around the world are coming  
together to release a powerful statement  
entitled, The Interfaith Statement, calling on 
world leaders to sign and ratify the Paris Cli-
mate Agreement in New York on Earth Day and 
to increase their ambition by committing to a 
1.5°C limit of warming to protect the vulnerable. 
This Statement will be handed over to the Presi-
dent of the United Nations General Assembly at 
a special faith-based ceremony in New York 
City April 18th. 

Right now, the Paris Agreement 
is just words on paper. We need 
our world leaders to sign it and 
start putting it into action to help 
make our world a better, safer 
place.  

If you agree with this action, call on world  
leaders to sign & ratify the Paris Agreement at 
the http://www.interfaithstatement2016.org. For 
more info on our Ministry, contact Millie Linett 
(609) 668-1673/mlinett@verizon.net. 

 

 

 
 

Are You Looking for Opportunities to 
Participate More Fully in This Year of Mercy?   

The Legion of Mary performs spiritual works of mercy in 
our parish. We meet each Wednesday at 9:30 a.m. to 
recite the Rosary, take on weekly assignments (not 
more than 2 hours per week) which can include  
visiting the homebound, teaching PREP, promoting 
prayer/Rosary, and providing Christ’s hope to those who 
are lonely, marginalized, or spiritually confused.  

Although new to St. Mary of the Lakes, the Legion of 
Mary is the largest lay apostolate of the Catholic Church 
in the world. Established in 1921 and  
sanctioned by the Second Vatican Council, it is a  
humble group of spiritual warriors with Mary as their 
guide. For information, contact Stella at (609) 953-3335 
or stella.denn@verizon.net. 
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Weekly Calendar 

Sunday, April 10, 2016 to Sunday, April 17, 2016 
 

Sunday, April 10 Masses 

Community Sunday 

Seminarian Raffle Ticket Sales  

YES Sr. Meeting 

7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.—Church 

Emmaus Center 

After all Masses 

7:00 p.m.—Emmaus Center 

Monday, April 11 Mass 

Redemption Music Group Practice 

RCIA Ministry Fair 

7:15 a.m.—Church 

7:00 p.m.—Church   

7:00 p.m. —Emmaus Center 

Tuesday, April 12 Mass 

Consulate Bodies Meeting 

Sr. of St. Joseph New Associates  

Sr. of St. Joseph Associates  

9:00 a.m.—Church 

6:30 p.m.—Emmaus Center 

6:30 p.m.—Conference Room 

7:00 p.m.– Conference Room 

Wednesday, April 13 Mass 

Legion of Mary 

Faith in Our Future Cohort 3 Meeting 

Adult Choir Practice 

Glory to God Prayer Group 

7:15 a.m.—Church 

9:30 a.m.—Conference Room 

6:00 p.m.—Emmaus Center 

7:30 p.m.—Church 

7:30 p.m.—Conference Room 

Thursday, April 14 Mass 

Adoration  

Prayer & Bible Study 

Children’s Choir Practice 

Benediction 

K of C Business Meeting 

9:00 a.m.—Church 

9:30 a.m.—Church 

10:00 a.m. —Emmaus Center 

3:30 p.m. —Parish Meeting Room 

7:00 p.m.—Church 

7:30 p.m.—Emmaus Center 

Friday, April 15 Mass 7:15 a.m.—Church 

Saturday, April 16 Masses  

Confessions 

9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m.—Church 

After the 9:30 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m.—Church 

Sunday, April 17 Masses 

Children’s Church 

YES Sr. Meeting 

7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.—Church 

10:30 a.m.—Emmaus Center 

7:00 p.m.—Emmaus Center 


